
 

 

March 1, 2025 

 

 

Dear CFSC Rewards Member, 

 

We regret to inform you that our CFSC Rewards Program will be discontinued this year.  This letter 
serves as formal notification of the following timelines affecting this program termination. 

 

As of June 1, 2025, CFSC Rewards points will no longer be added to your account for purchases 
made at our store locations. You can still redeem your existing points through November 30, 2025, 
at participating store locations according to the current Terms and Conditions.  This letter and all 
Terms and Conditions can be found on our website at www.cfsc.com. Beginning December 1, 
2025, your membership will cease, and all existing Rewards points will be withdrawn and 
surrendered.   

 

We appreciate your loyalty to CFSC and will notify you when a new program may be implemented in 
the future.   

 

Thank you! 

 

 

http://www.cfsc.com/

